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On December 2, 2024, the opening ceremony of the educational expedition 

of the international volunteer program "Ambassadors of the Russian 

Language in the World" in the Republic of India took place at the 

Jawaharlal Nehru University. Acting Dean of the School of Language, 

Literature and Culture Studies Prof. Mohammad Qutbuddin, Chairperson, 

Centre of Russian Studies, Prof. Richa Sawant, teachers of CRS, Prof. 

Nasar Shakeel Roomi, Prof. Ranjana Banerjee, Dr. Kiran Singh Verma, Dr. 

Ajoy Kumar Karnati, Dr. Vinay Kumar Ambedkar. Honorary Ambassador of 

the Russian Language, Assistant Professor at the Center for Russian 

Studies Dr. Sonu Saini and Svetlana Ulyanova, Head of the Department of 

International Youth Partnership of the Pushkin Institute, Head of the 



program, addressed the audience in New Delhi via video link from Moscow 

and welcomed the participants.  

 

 

The partners expressed unanimity in maintaining good relations between 

the Pushkin Institute and Jawaharlal Nehru University, noting that the 

expedition in India is taking place for the second time in a row, for the 

organization of which the parties thank the Ministry of Education and 

Science of Russia.  

 



 



 



Russian Language Ambassadors Polina Dorozhkina and Anna Listova 



conducted classes for first-year students of the Centre of Russian Studies, 

JNU, on the development of complex sounds, linguoculturology and 

Russian history on the first day of work at Jawaharlal Nehru University. The 

finale of the meeting was a conversation about a matryoshka doll: students 

learnt new colours‘ names in Russian language and created an author's 

version of a Russian folk toy. The students took part in the activities of our 

volunteers with great interest and enthusiasm, and after the educational 

events they expressed hope for further meetings. 

 

Russian Language Ambassador Andrey Klenin, Head of the Department of 

Strategic Communications at the Pushkin Institute, introduced the audience 

of the Center for Russian Studies and their teachers the possibilities of 

getting scholarships in higher education in Russia for foreign citizens. In 

particular, he spoke about the programs of Rossotrudnichestvo ”Education 



in Russia”, as well as about educational opportunities at the Pushkin 

Institute. 

 



 



 



 



 

 


